
SAN DIEGO POLICE DEPARTMENT 
ORDER 

 
 
DATE/TIME:    MARCH 21, 2022 1630 HOURS 
 
NUMBER: OR  22-14 
 
SUBJECT: PROMOTIONAL MATERIAL RELEASE  
 
COST CENTER: 1914161210  
 
SCOPE: ALL MEMBERS OF THE DEPARTMENT 
 
DEPARTMENT PROCEDURE AFFECTED: N/A 
 
 
The promotional process information for Lieutenant, Sergeant, Detective, and PO-III was 
released in Department Announcements 22-A/055 and 22-A/056 on March 18, 2022.   
 
The promotional materials consist of SDPD Department Policies, SDPD Department Procedures, 
SDPD Training Bulletins, SDPD Department Orders, SDPD Discipline Manual, SDPD 
Department Inspections Guide, SDPD Investigative Procedures Manual, and Mobile Field Force 
Guide.  These unredacted items are deemed confidential by the San Diego Police 
Department shall not be released or provided to anyone, or any entity, outside of San Diego 
Police Department.   
 
Promotional process materials, tests, and information being presented by the test consulting firm, 
I/O Solutions, are proprietary.  These promotional materials shall not be released or provided 
to anyone, or any entity, outside of San Diego Police Department.    
 
The documents, “Final Report of The President’s Task Force on Twenty-First Century Policing” 
and the “FY 2021-2022 Memorandum of Understanding Between the City of San Diego and 
SDPOA” are available via multiple open sources and are not covered by this order. 
The study material will be available on the Resource Library and on the shared drive, (F drive) 
under “2022 Promotional Materials”. Separate folders have been created to include all pertinent 
study materials for the various processes.  
 
Those wishing to have a USB thumb drive provided with the pertinent documents may request 
one through Police Human Resources Office by calling (619) 531-2126.   
 
All study material will be readily available and accessible in read-only PDF format 
beginning March 21, 2022 by 1700 hours. Department Policies and Procedures issued after 
February 28, 2022 will not be included.  
 



Candidates are prohibited from printing the promotional process contents of the USB 
and/or information accessed from the Resource Library and, or shared drive, on any 
Department or City of San Diego equipment.  This order supersedes Department 
Announcements 22-A/055 and 22-A/056 which stated that no items could be downloaded or 
printed in any form.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the SDPD Human Resources Unit at (619) 531-2126. 
 
 
Please read at squad conferences and give a copy to all personnel. 


